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Hi, my name is Doe Tabor, and I am a long-time advocate of voting by mail. Voting 

should be easy, and encouraged by our government, not made more difficult. Voting 

by mail is secure, protected from scrutiny, and is one of the best things about living in 

Oregon. I used to live out in the "boonies" where voting by mail is practical. I also 

used to work long days, on call, and often would not have been able to take the time 

off on voting days to stand in line to exercise my right and duty to vote. Now I could 

be considered "elderly" and the day may come when I am not physically able to drive 

or ambulate safely to a voting booth. Should I lose my constitutional right to vote? 

Who will speak for me if I cannot use my voice and vote? 

I am vehemently opposed to SB210! 

 

 

 


